
Early Years Prospective Parents’ Meeting

We are excited to be able to welcome prospective parents to our 
open events again this term. We understand how important 

choosing a school and Early Years setting is for you and your family 
and we are really looking forward to welcoming you to our 

wonderful learning environment.

Friday 1st December 9:30am-10:30am

Tuesday 5th December 1:30pm-2:30pm

During these open events, parents and carers will be able to learn 
more about our school and ethos as well as meet our exceptional 

staff and amazing pupils. Come and see for yourself the experience 
we can offer your child and your family!

Our Nursery welcomes 3 and 4 year olds and our Reception Class 
welcomes 4 and 5 year olds, from all faiths and backgrounds.

For further information, please visit our website: 
www.BishopJohnRobinsonPrimary.co.uk

or contact the school office: 0208 310 9160

Hoveton Road, Thamesmead, SE28 8LW

Be the best we can. Join in learning, play and prayer. Remember God’s word.

http://www.bishopjohnrobinsonprimary.co.uk/

